
Customer notice
The South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission approved our request for  
a new My Renewable Energy Credits 
(My RECs) Rider, and associated 
updates to our Index and Matrices Rate 
Schedules, effective June 1, 2024.

This voluntary rider allows our 
nonresidential customers to offset 
carbon associated with their energy 
use with Renewable Energy Credits 
(RECs), which we’ll retire on their 
behalf annually, and doesn’t affect any 
other rates.
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For more information, contact 
Customer Service at 800-257-4044 

or visit otpco.com/MyBill.


